## Unitarian Universalist REGISTER-LEADER

March 14, 1966

Mr. Robert Penn Warren 2495 Redding Road Fairfield, Conn.

Dear Mr. Warren:

I'm sorry this note is somewhat belated, but I want to express our thanks for your participation in the SNCC reading on March 4. We want to especially thank you for taking over the entire program in Mr. Alfred's absence. The reading brought in over \$300 which we have sent to Atlanta. We all enjoyed the evening immensely—which is the real mark of a successful benefit.

Thank you again for taking part in the reading. I hope that we might have the chance to work together for SNCC again some time in the

future.

Sincerely,

Janice Campbell